
 

 

 
SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2021 

 
We have made it to the new year! I hope you all had a great Christmas given the 

circumstances of COVID 19. We had a great break here and are ready to get back to normal. As 

the weather is starting to get much colder we ask that you make sure that your child is 

properly dressed. We may still go outside even if it is for 30 minutes to let off steam.  

If they have to call off school due to weather they can bring their electronics. They will be 

allowed to play during nap time. Please make sure they are charged and have games that do 

not need the internet. If they do not have electronics we will sit and watch a movie during nap 

time.  

Please remember the bus gets here by 7:15 am so make sure your child is here by then. I can 

not make him wait he has a schedule to keep. We will serve breakfast from 6:50 to 7:10 every 

morning. After school the bus will be here about 3:15. Wednesdays it will be about 2:45. If 

your child will not be on the bus please let us know.  

Dates to Remember: 

1-4 Holy Cross Resumes 

1-5 Cuba Resumes 

1-18 Holy Cross No School 

1-27  Holy Cross Early Out 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  

Ms. Alyssa 


